
 

Notice of Public Forum 
Monday, March 31, 2014 

6:30 p.m. at the Moretown Town Hall 

 
The Moretown Select Board will be hosting a forum to gather public input on 
the following topics: 
 
6:30:  Should the Town change voting so that all money related articles are 

voted on from the floor versus by Australian ballot; and should the Town 
consider moving Town Meeting Day to a different day of the week, such 
as a weekend, in an effort to increase attendance?  

 
7:00: Objectives of the Select Board for a new Host Agreement between 

Moretown Landfill and the Town of Moretown (as host to the landfill) for 
cell 4 operations. 

   
From this forum, the Select Board hopes to receive general ideas from the 
public about what you would like to see be part of the Host contract 
when the landfill reopens for daily operations and what goals you would 
like the town to reach via the contract.  

 
8:00: Adjourn  


